
JAMES P. SCANLAN
2638 39th Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20007
(202) 337-3927

July 6, 1997

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Claudia J. Flynn, Esq.
Chief of Staff
Office of the Assistant Attorney General

for the Criminal Division
United States Department of Justice
950 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20530

Dear Ms. Flynn:

This letter addresses two matters. First, it has been four
weeks since I wrote you requesting that you provide me at your
earliest convenience a listing of positions you have held with
the federal government along with the dates that you held those
positions. As I noted in my letter dated June 10, 1997,
ordinarily a government official in your position would readily
provide such information to any member of the public regardless
of the reasons the member of the public sought the information.
The failure promptly to provide the requested information merely
suggests additional reason to believe that you were knowingly
involved in a conspiracy to obstruct justice with regard to the
matter described in my letter.

Second, among the materials I provided you on a diskette was
a document identified as DOJ:\95-05-25.AJM, which was supposed to
be a copy of a May 25, 1997 letter to the Honorable Abner J.
Mikva. The document on the diskette, however, was an incomplete
draft of that letter. A hard copy of the letter to Judge Mikva
is enclosed.

Sincerely,

/s/ James P. Scanlan

James P. Scanlan

cc: Larry D. Thompson, Esq.
Independent Counsel



Enclosure


